
We are excited to announce a special program available to Small Business account members of Intercounty 
Electric!

Starting now and for a limited time only, you can take advantage of an exclusive offer to assist you in 
applying for a USDA Rural Energy for America Program (REAP) grant.  The USDA REAP grant provides funding 
for up to 50% with a maximum of $500,000.00 of the cost of purchasing and installing energy-saving 
improvements for your business. This is an excellent opportunity to upgrade your operations with high-
efficiency HVAC systems, insulation, lighting, doors/windows, air compressors, refrigeration units, and more. 

Please note, this program is only applicable to projects that have not yet begun.

Through this special offer, Missouri Enterprise will provide you with a free assessment of the energy impact 
of your proposed improvements, and you can receive complementary assistance in completing the USDA 
grant application.

Don’t miss out on this fantastic opportunity to improve your business's energy efficiency and reduce costs. 
Act now and take the first step towards a more sustainable future!

FOR MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT
KRISTIN SULLINS AT INTERCOUNTY ELECTRIC:

EMAIL:
KRISTIN.SULLINS@IECA.COOP

PHONE:

573 - 674 - 2211 ext. 1258

FOR DETAILED
INFORMATION ABOUT

THE USDA REAP GRANT,
VISIT:

HTTPS://BIT.LY/4CCSSCA 




